				Monday Message #37










				Good evening Everyone,
 
This Monday message is going to be Short & Sweet (Just like our First Lady, who just celebrated her birthday over this last weekend).   
 
Dues Notices for 2022 have been sent out, and PLEASE pay as soon as you can.  It helps our Temple office to be able to process these payments sooner than later, and it causes additional stress on several levels if everyone waits until the deadline to pay.
 
ALSO, Calam Temple has been invited to join our good friends at El Katif for a joint ceremonial on November 13, 2021 in Spokane. As soon as I receive the official invitations, I will distribute that information.
 
Most Sincerely,
Jim Logan
Potentate.












